
 

Dear Friend, 

I would like to invite you to participate with me in a pajama and book drive for the Utah Foster Care 
Foundation and other Utah Charities.  My dance studio has teamed up with other local dance 
studios to collect new books and pajamas for children to be donated to those in need throughout 
Utah.   

ABOUT OUR SERVICE PROJECT:  
So many of us have grown up with the tradition of opening up a new pair of pajamas every 
Christmas Eve.  Kids love pajamas! We felt like giving pajamas to other children was a way to help 
even our youngest dancers grasp the concept of giving.  We have been collecting pajamas and 
books for the Utah Foster Care Foundation and several other local charities every year since.  They 
are always so excited to see us and so grateful for new jammies right in time for the holidays!  This 
event has been a wonderful way to create more holiday spirit in our students and share a little 
dancing joy at the same time!  
 

WAYS YOU CAN HELP: 

• Donate new books and pajamas size preemie to adult. Drop donations off to the studio or a 
dancer participating in the success of the drive. Items can be hand right to our staff at pick up 
or drop off next time you are at the studio 

• We can do the shopping for you, drop off cash at the studio, or donate Venmo to 
@danceforlife 

• Invite others to donate! We want to involve as many people in our community as we can. 
Share this letter with families and friends this holiday. 

Help us beat last year’s total of 1701 pajamas and 1479 books! 

Donation Drop Locations: 

Studio 56 Dance Center: 700 E 5600 S or 170 W Winchester, Murray 

Expressions Dance: 3381 N Highway 89, Bountiful or 128 W Parrish Ln, Centerville 

Make arrangements with your favorite dancer and they will deliver to their studio. 


